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Congratulations to our New Associate Program Director 

Andrew Loudon MD 

 
 

He is already working on revamping our simulation curriculum for all 
years of residency and is now the faculty lead for the Prelim Initiative!  

 

Holiday Call Team Meals  

 A big Thank You to the many faculty 
that contributed to resident call money for 
the holidays! 
 

 These donations are supporting 
residents at UH and VA for all three holidays 
this year: Thanksgiving, Christmas, and New 
years 

 



 

Resident Care Packages 

 Thank you faculty and residents that 

contribute to our Resident Care Packages for 

when our residents are out from injury/illness 

 

 This was our recent care package supported 

by our awesome community! 

 

PD and APD Office Hours 

 Open door policy with our awesome admins 

 Come meet, get advice, or just talk  

 December Office Hours 

Dr Ammori - Mon 12/13/21 3:00p - 4:00p 
Dr Ammori - Mon 12/20/21 3:00p - 4:00p 
 

Coming Soon  

 SWAG!  General Surgery Scrub Caps Coming this Winter 

 Fellow and Resident practical wellness session to premiere in March 2022!  

 Send in HIPAA compliant operating pictures to add to our growing Chief 

Photo Collection to David.Ebertz@uhhospitals.org 

 

Trivia Question of the Month 

What year was the American 

Board of Surgery In-Training 

Exam (ABSITE) first 

administered?   

Answer from last month’s newsletter 

Vineberg Procedure (Internal 

Mammary Artery Implantation) 

Shreya Gupta MD PGY4  
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